
  

 

 

 
Our Ref: 2015/16 Baby Tree Program 

Enquiries: Evea Lousick 

 
2015-16 Baby Tree Program 
 
Did you give birth to a baby within the Shire of Wyndham East Kimberley on or after 1 July 2015, or 
are currently expecting with a due date on or before the 31 December 2016?  
 

Are you interested in having your child’s name listed on a plaque along with others from the same year 
and a tree planted? Participants will be invited to attend the annual Baby Tree Ceremonies held at 
Kununurra and Wyndham on Australia Day, Thursday 26 January 2017.  
 

To register your interest, please provide your baby’s name, date of birth or due date, parents’ names, 
phone number, address and email address Evea Lousick at evea.lousick@swek.wa.gov.au. 

 
INFORMATION FOR DISPLAY 
 

Name of Child  
(Please indicate full name or 
first name only or last name 
only only) 

 

Date of Birth  
(Please note preference for 
full date of Birth or year only) 

 

 
ELIGABILITY (Must be within the Shire of Wyndham East Kimberley)  
 

Place of Birth 
 

 

 
CONTACT DETAILS 
 

Parents Names 
 

 

Parent Contact number 
 

 

Parents Postal Address 
 

 

Email Address  

 
PRIVACY DECLARATION: 

By signing this authority to publish the details of my child as requested above, I acknowledge 
that the Shire takes no responsibility for the misuse of the information I have provided. 

 

 
Signed ______________________   dated ____________   


